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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Upcoming Road Closures – A827 

 

We have been advised by Perth & Kinross Council that there are upcoming road closures planned on the 

A827 at Eastertyre and Pitnacree Bridge.  The closure is planned to commence on Monday, 7 February 2022 

and will be done in two phases, which could take up to 4 weeks. 

 

The road is scheduled to be closed from 0930 to 1500 each weekday so school transport to Breadalbane 

should not be affected.  However, if any issues arise during the works and there is any delay in the road re-

opening, this may have an impact on transport getting to the school on time in the afternoons.  

 

We sincerely hope that this will not be the case, but should school transport be significantly delayed, we will 

ensure that you are advised by Groupcall text message.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

John Devine 

Headteacher 

 


